Eloph's Register of Sh

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

10th August, 1936,

Dear Sir,

I am in recelpt of Lre French's letter of the 29th .
ultimo, enclesing a copy of one addressed %to Mr. Geo.B.Drake,
regarding the plsn, approved by him, shewing arrangement of
strengthening of side transverses 1ln cargo oil space and for
shortening the plan of shell longitudinals in this space in

connexion with the alterations to the 5.5, "DANIEE WEBSTER",

g Y

togsther with a copy of the plan iﬂ“dﬁ@égiéh,kaﬁﬁyl have to

state that the contents have been duly noted.

While thanking Mr. French for his attention in the
matter, I think it well to draw attention to paragraph 6, regard-
ing flanging, of my letter of the 22nd June last,

I am, Dear S5ir,

Yours falthfully,

Seeretary.
Ve Bﬁmett, EBq.’
NEW YORK.




